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September 27, 2024 

ERRATA TO NOTICE OF OPPORTUNITY TO FILE WRITTEN COMMENTS  

 

and 

 

NOTICE OF WORKSHOP 

(Set for October 25, 2024, at 2 p.m.) 

 

Re: Rulemaking required to implement ESHB 1589,  

Docket U-240281 

 

TO ALL INTERESTED PERSONS: 

On September 20, 2024, the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission (Commission) 

issued a Notice of Opportunity to File Written Comments and Notice of Workshop (Notice). The 

Notice incorrectly states in the caption and the text of the Notice that the due date for written 

comments is October 20, 2024. The correct date is Monday, October 21, 2024.  

 
The Notice is to hereby corrected to read as follows: 

 

WRITTEN COMMENTS 

 
Comments are due to the Commission on Monday, October 21, 2024, by 5 p.m. 

 

JEFF KILLIP 

Acting Executive Director and Secretary 
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